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Comments: Comments on proposed use of herbicides in the Carson and Santa Fe Nat'l Forests

 

I strongly object to the application of Herbicides in treatment of 

invasive plants. The risks to water quality and increased toxicity in 

the biosphere are significant and should require a decision that 

prevents their use.Other regions and several countries have outlawed 

this dangerous practice.

 

 

Clifton Bain

PO Box 297

Arroyo Hondo, NM 87513

 

 


